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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 16, 2019

TO: Honorable Terry Canales, Chair, House Committee on Transportation
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB803 by Patterson (relating to financial reporting requirements of a toll project entity.),

Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to require toll project entities to publish on the
entity's Internet website an annual report containing certain specified annual financial data.

According to the Department of Transportation, no significant State impact is anticipated for toll
roads it owns and operates as it would not take a significant effort to implement the requirements
in this bill to update current reports to add debt related information.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 601 Department of Transportation
LBB Staff: WP, JGAn, SD, GP
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